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15th May 2020 

            
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 

RE: Performance Review and Staff Development (PRSD) and Pay Progression 

 

The potential impact of Covid-19 on the normal operation of PRSD and the 
consequences for threshold and pay progression was discussed at the most recent 
meeting of TNC Management Side. 

 

In consideration of the extraordinary and exceptional circumstances presented by 
the current public health crisis and recognising its adverse impact on this issue, it is 
Management Side’s position that PRSD for the academic year 2019/20 will be 
discounted. Therefore, for the academic year 2020/21, threshold and pay 
progression decisions, rather than requiring two consecutive PRSD statements, will 
be based on one successful PRSD statement in the past two years.  The same will 
apply for the 2021/22 academic year. In relation to leadership posts, PRSD for the 
academic year 2019/20 will also be discounted.   

 

Please bring the contents of this letter to the Chair of your Board of Governors. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sara Long 
Chair, TNC Management Side 


